
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Healthcare Facility Name], we are committed to 

providing the highest quality of care to our patients. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us 

improve our services. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on your 

recent experience with us. Your insights will help us understand what we are doing well and 

where we can make improvements. 

Please consider the following questions: 

• How would you rate the quality of care you received? 

• Were our staff and facilities accommodating and supportive? 

• What suggestions do you have for us to enhance your experience? 

You can provide your feedback by [insert method, e.g., replying to this email, filling out an 

online survey at [link], etc.]. 

Thank you for your time and cooperation. Your feedback is vital for us to continue improving 

patient care at [Healthcare Facility Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


